
 

 

 
30th November 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
You will be receiving a Christmas dates’ letter with your child next week, but we wanted to 
give you all the following information before then. 
 
PD Day  
A reminder that school will be closed for the children on Friday 1st December 2017. 
 
Festive Fridays! 
We have decided that on Fridays in the month of December children may wear Christmas 
jumpers or accessories to celebrate in school.  This is not a fancy dress day as they will still 
be playing outside etc. 
 
Year 2 news 
Parents may be aware that Mrs Snowball is expecting a baby very soon and we wish her all 
the very best as she starts her Maternity Leave this week.  Miss Brown will be taking over 
her class having already worked in Year 2 since September. 
 
Guided Tours 
Thank you to all the parents who came on the Guided Tour of our school this term.  We 
have had some very positive comments which are much appreciated.  We intend to offer 
the tours again in the New Year when hopefully those people who were unable to get a 
place this term will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Christine Wain 
Headteacher 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


